
 
 
 
 
November 2, 2021 
  
Dear West Vancouver Bylaw Officers, 
 
I am writing on behalf of École Pauline Johnson Parent Advisory Council. We appreciate all the 
time West Vancouver Bylaw Officers have spent around our school working to ensure the safety 
of our children. Our parent community has become frustrated with the continued instances of 
unsafe driving and parking around our school grounds, particularly in the mornings at drop off 
times. We will continue to work with our school to strategize ways to educate and encourage 
safe driving practices. In addition, we want you know that we are in support of ticketing for 
those drivers that are creating unsafe situations for our families. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Monique Schelle 
Co-Chair, École Pauline Johnson PAC 


